
	
	
	

Announcing	the	2018	Short	Track	Summer	Camp!	
July	30	–	August	4,	2018	

	
 
The Ontario Speed Skating Association in partnership with the Nagano Skate is pleased to announce the 
Short Track Summer Camp in Toronto, Ontario for speed skaters between the ages of 8-20!  
 
This full-day camp for speed skaters includes two ice sessions per day, dryland training, classroom activity 
sessions and a fully sanctioned competition for camp participants on August 4, 2018. 
 
The camp will feature the High Performance coaching team from Nagano Skate: 
 
Eric Bédard, OSSA’s High Performance Director, will be leading the coaching team this year.  Eric is a 
long-time Canadian short track speed skater, four time Olympic medalist. Bédard was national team Head 
Coach of Germany from 2008 - 2010, and then Head Coach of Italy from 2010 until 2014.  
 
Joining Eric is Charles Hamelin, Francois Drolet and Kenan Gouadec! 
 
Charles Hamelin - Five time Olympic Medalist 2006 - 2010 - 2014 - 2018 
  
Kenan Gouadec – Italian ST Head Coach, 6 Olympic Medals Italy, 2014 - 2018 
 
Francois Drolet - Gold Medalist 1998, Team Canada Technician 2014 
 
Registered speed skaters will be divided into 4 groups according to their ability.  
 
Please be advised that this is a high performance camp for skaters between the ages of 8-20, who have at 
least one season of racing experience.  This is not a “learn to speed skate” camp. 
 
 
Cost:  $440.00 full payment before June 1, 2018 

$500.00 after June 1, 2018 
  
Location: MasterCard Center, 400 Kipling Avenue, Etobicoke, ON 
 
Accommodation: We will work to negotiate pricing with local hotels. Further information to follow! Please 
let us know if you will require accommodation so we can negotiate based on demand. 
 
Billeting: We will attempt to facilitate billeting opportunities by putting interested out-of-town skaters in 
contact with local families willing to host. Please contact us if you are interested. 
 

 
REGISTRATION INFO COMING SOON! 

 
 
A complete schedule and additional camp details will be available and emailed to all participants by March 
31, 2018. 
 

 
If you have any questions, please contact:	OSSA@ontariospeedskating.ca  


